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As I am sure, all you members know how important Alaska history is to the state. If we neglect it, we will lose huge
 amounts of history. Would't you all like to be able to tell others in the future that they can look up your record?
How many years you have served and the work you have done? Of course. This is important.
Will try to send more along, but that's enough for tonight.
Best,
Dee
Dee Longenbaugh
The Observatory, ABAA
www.observatorybooks.com
deelong@alaskan.com
299 North Franklin Street
Juneau, Alaska, 99801
907/586-9676
Since 1977
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